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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Central Goulburn 

MEETING DATE 18 April 2019 

ATTENDEES 

WSC Members: Peter Hacon, Greg Perry, David Kerr, Ray Sellwood, Murray 
McDonald, Stuart Young & Susan Wearden 
 
GMW Attendees: Paul Cox (Customer Service Manager), Peter Clydesdale 
(Interim GM Water Delivery), Mark Bailey (Head of Water Resources) 
 
Visitors: Mark Mitchell (DELWP), Beck Johnston (DEWLP) 
 

APOLOGIES 
Greg Shannon (Regional Customer Service Manager), Peter Egglestone 
(Connections), Mick Souter (Customer Service Coordinator), Ruth McGrath, 
Lyndall Ash (Agriculture Victoria) 

 
Main Topics Discussed 
Return of 75GL Options – Mark Bailey 

• Advised GMW along with DELWP were looking at a number of options and determining what 
legislative requirements may be required if changes were made.   

• A draft paper had been prepared for the Board and the 10 options will be shared with the WSC’s 
• The return of the 75GL will be driven by irrigators, with an opportunity for discussion prior to any 

decision. 
• It was made clear to members that the 75GL was not all HRWS, but a mix of both HRWS & 

LRWS. 
 

Update on Water Trade Trends – Mark Mitchell  
• Provided the committee with information on the current water trade trends and advised that the 

initial report completed back in 2014/15 had now been updated. 
• Members were updated on a new “notification” app that will be available by May and how live 

information on trade limits can be sourced from DELWP’s newly constructed schematic. 
• The committee had an opportunity to inform DELWP of their concerns regarding water security 

and had a lengthy discussion on Carryover. 
 

Transformation Update – Peter Clydesdale 
• Advised GMW’s new Exec structure had been announced and that an external recruitment 

agency had been appointed. 
 

Pricing Update – Peter Clydesdale 
• Presented GMW’s annual price review and provided timelines prior to the approved prices are 

applied on July 1. 
   

 

 


